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Steel & Tube FY25 Results Presentation Amendment 
 

 

Steel & Tube Holdings Limited (NZX: STU) has made minor amends to its FY25 Results Presentation to correct the 

historical Perry Metal Protection “Normalised EBITDA (pre IFRS)” chart on page 9 of the presentation. 

 

The March 2025 and June 2025 columns were incorrectly shown at $11m, both columns should have been $9m. 

 

The third bullet point has also been updated to make it clear the delivered ($1.7m) and PCP ($1.4m) EBITDA amounts 

are post IFRS. 

 

ENDS 

 

For media or investor enquiries, please contact: Jackie Ellis Tel: +64 27 246 2505 or email: jackie@ellisandco.co.nz  

 

For further information please contact:  

Mark Malpass 

Steel & Tube CEO 

Tel: +64 27 777 0327 

Email: mark.malpass@steelandtube.co.nz 

Richard Smyth 

Steel & Tube CFO 

Tel: +64 21 646 822 

Email: richard.smyth@steelandtube.co.nz 

 

 

http://www.steelandtube.co.nz/
mailto:jackie@ellisandco.co.nz
mailto:mark.malpass@steelandtube.co.nz
mailto:richard.smyth@steelandtube.co.nz

